

Bewcastle Road, Top Valley
Nottingham. NG5 9PJ
Telephone 0115 9153760
admin@warrenacademy.co.uk
www.warrenacademy.co.uk

31st March 2022

Dear Parents

The children in Year 1 have been enjoying getting to know Mr Speed who has been teaching them since last Friday. Mr Speed will continue teaching Year 1 after the Easter holiday and through the Summer term. He will soon be on class dojo and will introduce himself to you all shortly.

Our Early Years and Key Stage 1 Leader, Mrs Ford, along with our English and Maths Leaders, will continue to provide further support in Year 1 to ensure continuity in teaching and learning.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mr Paul Tibble Head Teacher